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MCHS Annual Meeting  
ÖRˉʳ˗roadʟ & Cʺl˛˚ʒzaˢi˛ʘ ᴗ ˁɯʍ Wesʠ× 

By Professor Don L. Hofsommer  

Monday, October 27th -5:30-8:30 PM    
Muɽˏˤʗ Eˍucaˢi˛nʨʕ Meˍiʆ Cˏnɾˏʞ  
$15 ˦iˁʑ șSȞP ˛ʞ $20 aʠ ˁɯʍ do˛ʞ 

Mˏ˚ʢ: 
Turkey Dinner with 

Mashed Potatoes  

& Gravy 

Mixed Veggies  

& Stuffing 

Homemade Pumpkin Pie 

Coffee or Milk  
 

Bʦ Hutʫʑ Caɭʍ 

 The McLeod County Historical Society would like to invite you and your family to our McLeod County  

Historical Society & Museum 2014 Annual Meeting and Program on Monday, October 27th at the McLeod County 

Historical Society & Museum Educational Meeting Room from 5:30 P M-8:30 P M.  A delicious meal will be catered 

by Hutch Cafe, starting at 6 P M, followed by our guest speaker Professor Don L. Hofsommer on ñRailroads &  

Colonization of the Westò.  

 The board of directors and staff will present this yearôs Donor & Volunteer of the Year Awards, and our newest 

7th Grade History Project Award Winners!  We hope you and your family can join us in honoring these outstanding 

folks who have helped to make 2014 another historical year!  The Museumôs Executive Board will hold a short  

business meeting with board member introductions and the election of open spots for our 2015 Board of Directors.  

 Cost is just $15 per person with your RSVP by Friday, October 24th, or $20 at the door.    



 

McLeod County  

Historical Society  
 

Mission Statement 

The McLeod County Historical 

Society is dedicated to connecting 

with the past, understanding the 

present and making informed 

choices about the future by finding, 

preserving, explaining and sharing 

McLeod County history.  
 

Membership Fees 

Individual $20, Family $35 

Business $200 

Individual Lifetime $500 
 

Board of Directors 

Anne Hahn, President 

Karen Hendricksen, Vice President 

Tara Russell, Secretary  

Gary Ziemer, Treasurer  

Dave Horrmann, Ray Pavlish, 

 Stan Ehrke, Scott Rehmann, and 

Lowell Ueland 
 

Executive Director 

Lori Pickell-Stangel 
 

Assistant 
Peggy Paulson 

 

 Volunteer Staff  
Gary Tessmer & Stan Ehrke,  

Tech Support  

Bev Swenson, Collections 

Marlys Fredrick, Research 

Currently Open, Archivist  

Liz Schwarze-3-D Artifacts 
 

McLeod County Museum  

380 School Road NW 

Hutchinson, MN 55350 

(320) 587-2109  

www.mcleodhistory.org  

e-mail: info@hutchtel.net  
 

Museum Hours  

Monday: 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

Thursday and Friday:  

10 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Saturday: 1 to 4 p.m.  

Also available by appointment 

Closed:  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Sunday  
 

The McLeod County Historical 

Society Newsletter is published 

eleven times per year, monthly 

except for December/January. 
 

Board of Directorôs Meeting 

Fourth Monday of each  

Month at  4 P M 

Museum Research Library 

Unleashing Collection Access: 
MʉLeoʋ C˛ˤnˢʦ Hist˛ˠʦ aʠ 
y˛ˤʞ F˔nɮʍᴏ˔pʟÍ 

Sunday, October 19th -2-3 PM 
Muɽˏˤʗ Eˍucaˢi˛nʨʕ Meˍiʆ Cˏnɾˏʞ 

 

 For the past eight years the McLeod County Historical Societyôs  

volunteers and staff have been working diligently towards the day when the  

Museum could unleash the huge store of Historical McLeod County information 

for use by the public.  Well that day has now arrived!  With over 50,000 historical 

records now securely logged in our inventory software program, we now have a 

great representation of the Museumôs collections that is searchable by keyword. 

 The Museum will be holding our Unleashing Collections program to help 

educate the public on how to access this information and what kind of historical 

content can be found.  Currently we have two ways that parts of our collection 

can be accessed:  One is through our Online Searchable Database, and the other is 

via two workstations that can be used by guests visiting our Historical Research 

Library. 

 Our on-line database features over 6,000 photos from our Family Photo 

archival files.  Although this is just a sampling of our vast photo collection, the 

Museum hopes to have 10,000 records available to browse on-line by this time 

next year.  These photos can be purchased via our website gift shop or by mailing 

a check or money order to the museum.      

 Our in-house searchable database gives you full access to the entire  

collection of artifacts, photos, documents and much more that is currently logged 

in our system.  This includes donor information, photos or scans of many of the 

items, as well as historical context of how it relates to McLeod County History.  

We want to educate and encourage the public to use 

these new ways to access and learn about McLeod 

County History, so we hope you will join us to learn 

how to use this valuable new resource and have 

McLeod County History at your fingertips!  
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5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΩǎ wŜǾƛŜǿΥ   
 Happy Fall everyone!  As many of us drag out 

our sweaters and coats, others are packing their bags to 

fly away to someplace warm.  But before you do, please 

be sure to let us know when you are leaving and what 

your new sunny address will be.  We would not want you 

to miss your monthly newsletter from the Historical Society.  If you 

have an email address, we can sign you up for our e-newsletter that we 

will send to you electronically each month and skip the hassle of chang-

ing your address each Fall and Spring.  Just give us a call or email and 

we will set you up. 

  We held our Grand Opening of our new Native American Dug-

out Canoe display, (seen at top right), as a part of Minnesota  

Archaeology week.  Minnesota Historical Society Archaeologist,  

David Mather, was our guest speaker for the event.  David explained the 

Carbon Testing that was done to determine the age of the 900 year old 

Dugout Canoe, as well as the history of the area and other artifacts found 

around the same time period that the canoe would have been made and 

used.  Ken Schumann, retired DNR Fisheries employee was also on 

hand to explain how and where the Canoe was originally found.  The 

new display was funded by a Minnesota Historical Cultural Heritage 

Grant.  This grant allowed us to create a protective acrylic case and  

supportive decorative base that will help to preserve the canoe, yet make 

it accessible to the public to enjoy and learn from. 

 Our Crow River Winery Basket Social Fundraiser was filled with 

great music by 10th Street Jazz band, (seen at the right), and great food and wine!  The Museum raised much needed 

funds for the Historical Societyôs operations and we thank our business sponsors for providing all the terrific gift 

items and gift cards that filled our baskets on the silent auction.  Also a huge thank you to Citizens Bank for funding 

our musical entertainment, Crow River Winery for providing our venue and 

Main Street Sports Bar for the great food!   

 Last, but not least, I am so excited to announce that the Museum has 

recently received two new grants that will help us to fulfill our mission!  

 The first is a $5,000 Southwest Minnesota Arts Council Art Project 

Legacy Grant that will facilitate two performances of the play, ñSinging for 

the Cows-the One Woman Play about Rural Life in McLeod Countyò,  

staring native resident Debbie Templin.  The play is currently in production 

in New York City, but will debut in Hutchinson in late February! 

 The second is an $83,000 Minnesota Historical Cultural Heritage 

Legacy Grant to aid us in designing a new HVAC, (Heating, Ventilation, 

and Air Conditioning) system for the Museum, as well as updating the  

windows and doors to ensure the best energy efficiency and a tight Museum 

envelope to protect and preserve our priceless collections!   
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